
  
 

 

How to share a 2-minute statement at a public input session 

Please help us ensure everyone has a chance to speak by following these guidelines: 

1. Before the session begins, sign up at the registration desk. 

2. You’ll receive a number based on the order in which speakers have signed up.  

3. After the presentation, go to the microphone when your number is called. 

4. Please keep statements to 2 minutes. 

A timekeeper will hold up a sign after 1 minute, and another sign when your time is up. 

If you have more to say after 2 minutes, ask to be re-added to the list of speakers. If there is time remaining 
before the session ends, you’re welcome to add more comments. 

 


